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From: Partridge,Jason
To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:55:12 AM

 
 
From: Eliot Blackwell  
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 6:25 PM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

 

 
Good Afternoon Jason, I am a student that goes to KSS, and I have been getting my
haircut from John for the past year or so at his uncles barbershop. John is a great guy, he
is respectful and really nice to talk with, John has recently decided to try and open a
Salon on 395 Earl street, but it has to get passed by the city of Kingston. I wanted to
email you to let you know that if it’s passed it would mean a lot to me as one of Johns
clients. 395 earl street is around a 5 minute walk from my house and having a salon to
cut my hair nearby would be such a convenience to me and many other friends of mine
that live nearby. I really hope you consider this email and how it would help our
community. 
 
Thanks,
 
Eliot


